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To whom it may concern,

I'm strongly opposed to this proposal. We have a climate crisis and this is in direct opposition of the
direction we should be going as a state and country. "The proposed NWIW methanol refinery
would cause millions of tons of greenhouse gas pollution each year, for 40 years. Ecology should
deny the Shorelines permit for the refinery. Ecology's analysis demonstrated that the project would
produce 4.6 million tons of carbon pollution each year, or more. This level of pollution is
profoundly inconsistent with achieving Washington's climate goals, protecting Washington's
Shorelines, and charting a path to keep global temperature rise below 2 degrees C."


